Arizona Greens Homeowners Association
Trash and Recycling

Recycling - Collection Day is Wednesday
Garbage - Collection Day is Thursday

(Unless the City’s collection schedule is on a holiday schedule)

If you live in a “T” — place your containers at the designated
areas. The designated areas are the long, tall walls located on
the North side of Amberwood Dr. and Wildwood Dr. Please do
not place your container in front of another resident’s house.

Trash cans are to be placed at the curb no sooner than
6:00 pm the night before, and removed no later than
9:00 am the following day.

Please make sure all cans have your house number on them

Per the Arizona Greens tract declaration (Covenants, Codes and Restrictions, or CC&Rs),
Section 2.3:

“No garbage or trash shall be allowed, stored or placed on the Tract or any Lot except in
sanitary, covered containers. In no event shall such containers be Visible from Neighboring
Property, except for a reasonable time immediately prior to and after collection. All trash and
garbage shall be regularly removed from each lot and shall not be allowed to accumulate
thereon or elsewhere on the Tract or the Property”.

To report any instances of Bulk Trash being placed out on the sidewalks, or non-
residents illegally dumping items in Arizona Greens, or any questions regarding
the rules above, contact the HOA management company by sending email to
ArizonaGreensHOA@wearevision.com, or by calling (480) 759-4945.

Thank you,
Vision Community Management, managing agent for Arizona Greens HOA




